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	PRESS RELEASE


Christmas markets under CTIA surveillance
(Ostrava, December 10, 2015) The first December weekend saw Christmas markets in a number of towns, including Olomouc where the first monitoring by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority was carried out. Besides stands with traditional Christmas drinks and refreshments officers inspected marking and labelling of textile, Christmas decorations and candles, sale of cosmetics, pyrotechnics and other goods. “I am happy to have a positive news for consumers. Except for usual flaws we didn’t detect any serious breaches and any dangerous products during 21 inspections. However, we will keep inspecting markets and traditional Christmas sale on the whole territory of our region till the New Year’s Eve,” said Boris Stabryn, the Director of the CTIA Inspectorate based in Ostrava. 
Inspections of Christmas markets were launched by the officers of the Moravskoslezský and Olomoucký Inspectorate of the CTIA in Olomouc on December 4 and 5, 2015. They discovered various breaches in 6 cases, i.e. 29%. They focused on stands with punch and refreshments, offer of textile products, Christmas decorations and candles, sale of cosmetics, pyrotechnics and other assortment traditionally offered at Christmas markets. 
Besides incomplete information in a bill of purchase, violations of principles of fairness of sale and the use of an uncertified measuring instrument, inspectors found out that one vendor settled a claim incorrectly and two sellers didn’t offer properly marked textile products. Their sale was prohibited until remedy would be made. This case concerned 39 pieces of products amounting to the total of CZK 8,420. No dangerous products were detected. 
Discovered flaws were resolved in three cases by on-the-spot fines amounting to CZK 3,000. Other three vendors will be fined in administrative proceedings. Despite these measures were imposed, the above mentioned findings were less serious which is a good news for consumers. Inspections of Christmas markets will continue in other towns and cities on the territory of the Moravian-Silesian and Olomouc Regions till the New Year’s Eve. 

